
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF IOWA 

IN THE MATTER OF: 

ADOPTION OF TRANSCRIPT FEE RATES 

ORDER 

PUBLIC ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER 

NO. 23-AO-4-P 

The Judicial Conference of the United States Courts has authorized new transcript fee rates.  The 

Southern District of Iowa adopts these rates as the appropriate fees to be charged for the production 

and delivery of transcripts by court reporters in this District.  A copy of the fee schedule is attached. 

The new transcript fee rates shall apply to transcripts ordered on and after October 1, 2023, and remain 

in place until such time as the Judicial Conference authorizes a rate change. 

IT IS SO ORDERED. 

Dated this 25th day of September, 2023. 

   ______________________________________________ 
Stephanie M. Rose, Chief District Judge 
United States District Court 

 

   

    FILED 
    By: Clerk’s Office, Southern District of Iowa 

12:57 pm, Sep 25 2023
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